Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

HOLE



NOTES

AFFILIATED WITH GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS' ASSN. OF AMERICA

VOLUME 12 - NUMBER 7

JULY 1983

WHITEFISH WELCOMES MGCSA



HAPPY HOST. Bernie Zimmer, center, host superintendent, had a big smile and welcomed all attending the June meeting.



SPELLBINDER. Andrew Bartoni, courtesy of Turf Supply Company, held the audience's attention with a fast paced, amusing speech.



THE CUSHMAN GANG. Terry Commers, left, and John Snicker, right, were in charge of the interesting equipment display.



LOTS OF LOOKERS. A bright, sunny day brought out many interested superintendents to look at the latest in the Cushman Line.